
Exchange of views with UNHCR 

（22 May 2025） 

 

On 22 May 2025, Ambassador Asazuma received a courtesy call from Mr. Igor Ciobanu, 

Representative a.i. at UNHCR South Africa Multi-Country Office (SAMCO). The various 

topics which were discussed amongst others including the Japan funded livelihood project 

at Osire Refugee Settlement in Otjozondjupa Region, Namibia.  
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